
Facebook report August/ September 2019. 

 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 
obtaining Pool ID access Cards. This is filtered on this report. 

 

On August 18th a resident reported a broken sprinkler head on Grande Heron. CDD staff fixed. 
 
On August 24th a resident reported a found Drivers License. Resident took action and returned to owner. 
 
On September 2nd a resident reported an illegal dumping at the dog park for Sycamore branches. CDD 
staff removed branches. 
 
On September 9th a resident reported a broken sprinkler head on Darksky Dr/ Five Oaks Dr. CDD staff 
fixed. 
 
On September 12th a resident reported a broken waterline on Darksky Dr TOHO notified 
 
On September 13th a resident reported a irrigation zone running on a unusual time. CDD staff fixed issue. 
 
 
 
End of report. 
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